
 

TWENTY-FOUR CON & SUPPLY PUBLIC COMPANY LIMITED 

 
Twenty-Four Con & Supply Public Company Limited 

89 AIA Capital Center Building, 9th Floor, Room 901 Din Daeng Subdistrict, Din Daeng District, Bangkok 

_______________________ 

10 January 2025 

Subject: The Acquisition of All Ordinary Shares of Technology Intelligence Co., Ltd., Doctor Jel Co.,  
Ltd., Organics Innovations Co., Ltd., and Organics Greens Farm Co., Ltd. 

To:     Directors and Managers 
   The Stock Exchange of Thailand 

As approved by the Extraordinary General Meeting of Shareholders No. 1/2024 of Twenty-Four Con & 
Supply Public Company Limited (the “Company”), held on 19 December 2024 the resolution granted 
approval for the investment in (1) Technology Intelligence Co., Ltd. (“TI”), (2) Dr. Jel Co., Ltd. (“DRJ”), 
(3) Organics Innovations Co., Ltd. (“OIN”), and (4) Organics Greens Farm Co., Ltd. (“OGF”), where DRJ, 
OIN, and OGF collectively are referred to as the "DRJ Group". These investments are not related 
parties of the Company under the relevant related-party transaction announcement, for a total purchase 
price of THB 220,000,000. 

The Company would like to inform you that on 10 January 2025, the following actions were completed: 

1. Purchased 50,000 shares in TI from Creative 9 Holding Co., Ltd. and Ms. Pattamavadee Chumsang, 
representing 100% of the issued and paid-up shares of TI. 

2. Purchased 50,000 shares in DRJ from Organics Holding Corporation Co., Ltd. and Organics Asset 
Holding Corp Co., Ltd., representing 100% of the issued and paid-up shares of DRJ. 

3. Purchased 50,000 shares in OIN from Organics Holding Corporation Co., Ltd.  and Organics Asset 
Holding Corp Co., Ltd., representing 100% of the issued and paid-up shares of OIN. 

4. Purchased 50,000 shares in OGF from Organics Holding Corporation Co., Ltd.  and Organics Asset 
Holding Corp Co., Ltd., representing 100% of the issued and paid-up shares of OGF. 

5. Appointed Mr. Yadsawee Wattanateerakitja and Mr. Santi Maneewong, current directors of the 
Company, to serve as directors of TI and the DRJ Group. The registration for the changes in 
directors has been completed with the Department of Business Development, Ministry of 
Commerce.   

As a result, TI and the DRJ Group are now subsidiaries of the Company, effective from 10 January 
2024. 

 

Please be informed accordingly. 

     

        Sincerely yours, 

(Mr.Santi Maneewong) 

             Director 

 


